

Hdencin@aol.com 07/01/2013 09:46 To jacqui.dale@flintshire.gov.uk cc tony.sharps@flintshire.gov.uk

bcc

Fax to

Subject All Night Licence for Dobshill Garage

History:

This message has been replied to and forwarded.

Hello Jacqui,

I have to oppose the licence for the garage due to the following reasons:-

- 1. Drink is a very big cause for a lot of problems today health, anti-social behaviour, hospitals having to to deal with violent people who have been drinking, etc. and selling more alcohol adds to the problems and as an Authority we should not encourage that.
- 2. There should be no all night licences for selling alcohol because there is no necessity, it encourages bad behaviour and will upset residents
- 3. It is not fair on residents, police, hospitals, etc. and staff in the garage because it only adds to them being abused
- 4. Why cant the garage stay the same?

None of the residents know about the licence coming up this week.. After I rang you today I informed two residents and they could not believe it.

Drink destroys areas and we do not want that to happen in the village.

Regards

Cllr. Cindy Hinds